
 

Wednesday 16 February 2022 
 
Dear residents,  
 
Please see this week's updates below. 
 

General precinct operations and maintenance works 

• South Bank Rail Platform 1 Upgrade: Stay up to date on night and weekend works by 
visiting the Queensland Rail website.  

• Pressure cleaning on Little Stanley Street and Grey Street: Click here for the Pressure 
Cleaning Schedule for February and March. The dates and times in the schedule may be 
subject to change. 

• NPAV works: The two remaining major concrete pours for level 2 are still planned to occur mid-
February and will be conducted from Grey Street adjacent Tower Crane 1 (approx.30 trucks of 
concrete). 

 

SBC Road Closure Notifications: 

 

Event/Activity Road/s From To Closure Details 

QLD Rail 

Works 

Tribune Street, 

Ernest Street 

and Glenelg 

Street (approx. 

2 hour 

intervals per 

closure) 

Rail Bridge 

overpass  

Grey Street Wednesday, 16 February –  

Thursday, 17 February 

Daily between 8pm and 6am. 
 

International 

Women’s Day 

Fun Run 

Grey Street,  Glenelg Street Vulture 

Street 

Sunday 6 March 2022 

4am – 10.30am  

Click here for more event 

information. 

*City Parklands Services will 

be managing the event on 

behalf of SBC* 

Stanley Street Little Dock  Sidon Street 

 
What’s happening at South Bank 

There’s always something happening at South Bank. Click on the links below to find out more: 

• South Bank events  

• Queensland Conservatorium  

• QPAC 

 

 
 

https://www.queenslandrail.com.au/inthecommunity/projects/south-bank-platform-1-upgrade
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1RYsIW-t6Ip4DHNl9qkHRFykRq4CSWfxy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118233124853307375622&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://fundraise.mater.org.au/event/iwdfr-2022?lightbox=/event/iwdfr-2022/selectlocation
https://www.visitbrisbane.com.au/south-bank/news/whats-on-at-south-bank?sc_lang=en-au
https://www.queenslandconservatorium.com.au/
https://www.qpac.com.au/event


South Bank Car Park Works Notification 

Works to replace the northern ramp stormwater drain in the South Bank Car Park will commence 
Monday, 28 February. These important and necessary works will run from 7am – 6pm daily until 
Monday, 6 March 2022.  

The northern ramp (Glenelg Street end of Little Stanley Street) will be closed for the duration of these 
works. All traffic will be redirected to use the southern entrance off Tribune Street. 

As always, we will work with the contractor to minimise any impacts during the works.  

   
 


